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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM-2023

ADMISSION TO MBBS/BDS  COURSES-2023
LAST CHANCE FOR RECTIFYING DEFECTS IN NRI DOCUMENTS

 

Candidates who have submitted online applications for admission to
MBBS/BDS courses through KEAM 2023 and have submitted documents
for getting admission in NRI Quota Seats in Self Financing MBBS/BDS
courses can rectify the defects in the uploaded NRI documents as a last
chance.  Candidates with defective NRI documents can rectify the defects by
uploading the correct documents on or before  28.07.2023, 4.00 PM.
Candidates who have defects in NRI documents will be provisionally
allowed to submit options during the option registration phase. The options 
of those candidates who do not rectify the defects in the NRI category
within the stipulated time will not be considered for allotment in the
NRI category. 
 
Candidates are to note that this will be the final chance before the allotment
to MBBS/BDS starts and no further extension shall be granted for rectifying
defects in NRI documents.  The documents received by hand, by post, or
through email will not be considered for allowing an NRI claim.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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